
   Notification · May 2021 Road 

 

 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  

Main North Road and Nottage 
Terrace Intersection Upgrade 

Construction Update 
The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is upgrading the intersection of 
Main North Road and Nottage Terrace to improve travel times, connectivity, capacity and safety for 
all users. The $19 million project is jointly funded (50:50) by the South Australian and Australian 
governments. 

Service relocation and early investigation works to facilitate the upgrade are now complete and major 
works on the intersection are underway. Project completion is expected in late 2021, weather 
permitting.  

Works will be undertaken during the day Monday to Saturday, between 7am and 6pm, with night 
works also required, to minimise impacts and ensure the works can be completed safely and 
efficiently. Advance notice of night works will be provided. 

The intersection will remain open during these works. Speed restrictions will apply and lane 
restrictions will be in place, when required, to maintain the safety of road users and workers.   

Road users are asked to use extra caution when workers are on site, follow the directions of traffic 
controllers and observe traffic signage and speed restrictions when travelling through the area. 

Access for properties will be maintained throughout the works. 

Public transport services will remain operational however, bus stops may require temporary 

relocation. Advance notice of any temporary changes will be provided at the bus stops and on the 

Adelaide Metro website www.adelaidemetro.com.au. 

Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. For safety 
reasons there may be a need to restrict some access. Where required, signage will be in place to 
direct pedestrians and cyclists to alternative access and/or detours. 

Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to surrounding properties and road users, as much as 
practically possible. Further information will be provided as works progress. 

The Department appreciates your patience and cooperation whilst these important works are 

undertaken. 
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Further information 

To find out more about the project or register for future updates, please contact the project team at 
following:  

 visit: http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/nottage 

 email: dit.communityrelations@sa.gov.au 

 telephone: 1300 414 554 

Kind regards, 
 
Main North Road and Nottage Terrace Intersection Upgrade project team 
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